

Circular No. GRN/009/2024-2025

9th December 2024

Dear Parent Sir/Madam,

Sub: Parent-Teacher Contact Programme

Please be informed that the parent-teacher contact programme will be conducted at the Gulf Rose Nursery on Thursday, 12th December 2024. Timings for both the shift: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. You are requested to attend the session along with your ward. Regular class on Thursday, 12th December 2024 stands cancelled.

Payment of Fees:

Fees ending December 2024 including arrears if any, should be paid before the parent-teacher contact programme.

With regards,

Principal